
 

We are at the beginning of the process 

of developing a Neighbourhood plan.  A 

questionnaire is being prepared for 

delivery to every household in the 

Carlyon Parish, in other words to all who 

live in Carlyon Bay and Tregrehan.  We 

will obviously be asking what people 

want to see for their area in terms of 

new building, new business areas, and 

the use of the land across the Parish. 

It’s important that we also hear the 

views of the business owners and 

operators so below are a few questions 

we would like to hear your answers to. 

 

1. Do you plan to run your business at the same level as now YES/NO  

or do you foresee expansion in the next three years?  YES/NO 

 

2. If you hope to expand would that involve staying in the same place or moving 

and if a move was involved would you stay within the Parish? 

 

3. What attracted you to this site in the first place? 

 

 

 

 

 

 



4. What improvements/developments would you like to see in the locality? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Would you have the time to join our steering group as a business 

representative?  If so please leave your details below so that we can contact 

you shortly. 

 

Name: 

Position: 

Business name: 

Business type: 

Business address: 

e-mail address: 

 


